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December 12, 2013

Ms. Colleen Suyama, Senior Associate
Munekiyo & Hiraga, Inc.
305 High Street, Suite 104
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Ms. Colleen Suyama:

This is in response to your request for comments dated December 5, 2013
on the Environmental Assessment report for the proposed Puunani Subdivision
Project located in Wailuku on the island of Maui.

The Department of Labor and Industrial Relations has no comments, and
we foresee no impact on our existing or proposed programs. Should you have
any questions, please call me at (808) 586-8844.

DWIGHT TAKAMINE
Director

cc:  Dan Orodenker, Executive Director, Land Use Commission
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